
June 20, 1961 

VACATION DATA R&s RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

Rabbi and Mrs. Norman Lamm and family will be leaving for their 

vacation on July 5 and returning, please G-d, on or about August 15, 

Their address will be ¢/o Laurel Park Hotel, South Fallsburg, New York 

(telephone: YFalleburg 360), This is within easy reach of the city 

and Rabbi Lamm will therefore be available if needed for any reason. 


